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Notice of Comment Period on Clear Choice Standardized Plan Designs: 

Written comments accepted until close of business Friday, March 24th 

On March 13th, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., the Bureau of Insurance conducted an annual 
review of the Clear Choice plan designs in consultation with stakeholders, pursuant 
to 24-A M.R.S. § 2793(2) and Bureau of Insurance Rule Chapter 851, §5(1)(A). The 
meeting was held virtually through Microsoft Teams. 

 
During this meeting we discussed: 

 
• 2024 Clear Choice proposed plans 
• Enrollment indications for 2023 plans 

The proposed 2024 Clear Choice plan parameters have been posted on the Bureau’s 
webpage. 

 
Written comments will be accepted until close of business Friday, March 24th. 

 
To submit written comments: 

 
• Please email them or mail them to: 

karma.y.lombard@maine.gov 
Karma Lombard 
Maine Bureau of Insurance 
34 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333* 

 
 

*Until further notice all overnight deliveries must be addressed to 221 State Street, 
Augusta, ME 04330 due to a temporary relocation. 
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